## Stephen T. Porter

Attorney-at-Law
2406 Tucker Station Road
Louisville, KY 40299-4529
<a href="mailto:stpinlou@aol.com">stpinlou@aol.com</a>
502-297-9991 or 502-905-9991

February 15, 2016

Ms. Emily Liu, Director Department of Planning and Design Services 444 S. Fifth Street Louisville, KY 40202

Re: Case No. 15DEVPLAN1195 / 15SUBDIV1023

Dear Ms. Liu:

I represent Cathy Stich (and others) who spoke in opposition to the above cases before the Development Review Committee on February 3, 2016. Unfortunately, the Committee approved the applications.

My client believes that decision was unjustified and showed no respect for the original development plan relied upon by purchasers of lots in the subdivision. The latest decision by the Committee virtually eliminated a proposed amenity that was important to the purchasers of lots in the subdivision.

Therefore, we hereby appeal this decision to the full Planning Commission pursuant to LDC 11.7.2.A, and are ready to attend a full hearing on the merits of the proposed change. If there is anything else we need to do to perfect this appeal beyond this letter, please let me know and we will comply. Thanks for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Stephen T. Porter

pc: William B. Bardenwerper Cathy Stich